
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 13.12.21 

                                                  

Dear Families,  

Apologies for not sending this out on Friday as usual…it has 
been a very busy week!  
I am delighted to inform you that we have a new crossing 
patrol for North Park Road. I have also been in touch with 
Councillor Vine to see if there are further measures that 
the Council can put in place to help with road safety 
around our school Community.  
 
We continue to work with Public Health with regards to 
the Covid cases in school. Please see the weekly update 

that was sent out on Friday for more information. I am attending a meeting 
today with regards to the new variant and will share any further information 
that you may need. Please note that if you come into direct contact with the 
Omicron variant, you must isolate for 10 days and advise school immediately. 
 
Our Curriculum  

Year 6 did an amazing job at the Christmas 

Market on Friday, by running their own 

stalls. The event was extremely successful 

and all of the children had a great time. 

Thank you so much for your generous 

donations. Unfortunately, we had to 

postpone the Santa Dash due to the weather but hope that this will go ahead 

on Friday.  

Year 5 loved their visits to Bramhall Hall. They have learnt 

many new facts about Tudor times and the History of the Nevill 

family. Year 4 have been working hard on their handwriting this 

week and have produced beautiful pieces of writing. Year 3 

have been investigating shadows and discussing why they 

change size. 



 

 

***Covid Reminder*** 

If your child shows any symptoms of Covid 19 (new continuous cough, a high 

temperature or loss of taste and smell) they are to stay at home until the PCR 

test result is confirmed as negative or for 10 days if positive. Please contact 

Track and Trace for information of the return to school date. Household 

members should take a LFD test for 10 days if they do not have symptoms and 

someone in the house has tested positive. If you come in to close contact with 

a positive case it is recommended that you take a PCR test.  

Should a member of staff or child test positive, parents of the children in the 

bubble will be contacted and asked to take a PCR test. 

 

Have a fantastic week - stay safe, stay positive.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 16th December - Year 4 Christmas Celebration filming (separate classes) 

                                    ***Please note the change in date*** 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper / dinner 

Tuesday 21st December – Nevill Road’s Got Talent (separate classes) and Party Day 

(come to school in party clothes)  

Outdoor disco to stay Covid safe. 

Wednesday 22nd December – Toy Day (school uniform)  

End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 


